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Important Update on Canada’s International Student Program - What You Need to Know 

Dear Partners, 

We hope this message finds you well. At EduGlobal College, we understand the importance of staying 
informed about regulatory changes that impact our international student community. Recent 
announcements from Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada (IRCC) and the British Columbia Ministry 
of Advanced Education and Skills Training have introduced significant changes to the international student 
program, specifically affecting institutions in British Columbia. We want to provide you with a comprehensive 
update to address any concerns and clarify what these changes mean for our partners and prospective 
students. 

Overview of Changes 

Canadian Federal and Provincial Governments have implemented adjustments to the international student 
program, aiming to streamline processes and enhance the quality of education for international students. 
Notably, within BC, these changes include a new policy that restricts the enrollment of international students 
to private schools, colleges and universities that are not already designated by Educational Quality Assurance 
for a two-year period. This is a move to ensure that students receive education from established and 
reputable institutions. 

Impact on EduGlobal College 

EduGlobal College, with its focus on academics and its commitment to the highest level of student services is 
well within the criteria set by the new regulations. In fact, we welcome any reasonable regulation that makes 
certain international students are receiving the best education possible.  Our commitment to the highest 
standards ensures that our institution remains a preferred choice for international students. For those who 
have already applied for their visa, please be assured that there are no changes to your application process. 
Your visa will be processed according to the standard procedures. 

Guidance for Prospective Students 

For students who are planning to apply and had not submitted their visa application before January 22nd, 
2024, we advise a temporary pause. The new regulations require the submission of an attestation letter with 
the visa application. EduGlobal College is in the process of obtaining detailed guidelines from the government 
regarding required attestation letters and will be ready to assist our students with the necessary 
documentation once the procedures are clarified. 

Our Commitment to You 

We understand that these changes may bring about a sense of uncertainty. However, EduGlobal College is 
dedicated to navigating these changes alongside our partners. While we anticipate a high volume of inquiries, 
we are committed to providing timely and accurate information to all. 
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Should you require further assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 
info@eduglobalcollege.com. We value our partnership and are here to ensure a smooth transition for all 
prospective students during this period of change. 

Thank you for your continued trust in EduGlobal College. 

Warm regards, 

The EduGlobal College Team 
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